
Woburn Volleyball’s High School Boys’ Summer Skills League
Woburn High School Gym

Mondays: June 17-August 5th
3:15pm-4:45pm

***Register online HERE***

This program is open to high school players.

Each session will begin with an active warm up followed by

station drill work. Groups will be formed with players of

similar ability level.

The 2nd half of each session will include sets of games.

Players will be grouped into teams of similar ability level.

***To adhere to MIAA rules, high school program coaches

cannot work with their own players during any portion of the

program where their players are not in the minority.

Please fill out the online registration and send a check for $100
payable to:WOBURN ATHLETICS
In the Memo part of the check please write: HS Boys Volleyball
Skills

Checks can be mailed or delivered to:

Scott Roy – Head Volleyball Coach
Woburn High School
88 Montvale Ave
Woburn, MA 01801

https://forms.gle/x4nw7388AZChBR556

